
CHURCH CORRESPONDENCE 

CARES AND CONCERNS-Please call Rev. Crystal Varner Parker at the church 

office, (804) 966-2079 OR email our administrative assistant, Kristel Lamp, at 

pforgepc@gmail.com with any prayer requests or other concerns you would like to 

share with the congregation. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR BULLETIN INSERT AND CHURCH WIDE EMAILS- 

Please send any updates for the weekly insert to our administrative assistant, Kristel 

Lamp, at pforgepc@gmail.com.  She prints them on Thursdays so please try and 

send them before that, or it will be added the following week.  Also, please email 

Kristel if you would like to be added to our weekly church wide emails.  They are 

sent out on Thursdays.   

CONTACT INFORMATION-Rev. Crystal Varner Parker, can be reached by phone 

at the church office, 804-966-2079.   

PROVIDENCE FORGE 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
February 18, 2024 

 
UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 

February 18th-February 25th, 2024 

Montey Gilley 19th; Curtis Sheridan 23rd 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Nikelle Johnson and Kukjin Won are the student interns working with us at PFPC.  
They can be reached by email at the following addresses.   
*Nikelle (Pastoral Intern) nikelle.johnson@upsem.edu   
*Kukjin (Christian Education Intern) kukjin.won@upsem.edu 
                                     

ASSISTANCE 
       ELDERS ON DUTY                          NURSERY ATTENDANT 

  Davis Gammon & Nathan Richards                     Laurie Weaver 
                                    

CHURCH FINANCIAL 

January 2024 

Budgeted Revenue $13,300   Actual Revenue $12,374  

Actual Expense $13,938          Monthly Net Income $-1,564 

                        Year To Date Net Income $-1,564 

 

                                 WORSHIP ATTENDANCE 

Feb. 11th, 2024-Sanctuary 101; Zoom 3 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

The ANNUAL SOUPER BOWL OF CARING was a success!  We donated non-perishable 
food items and $496 to Proclaiming Grace Outreach Center. Way to make a difference! 

LENTEN DEVOTIONALS will be emailed each week during the season of Lent.  There are 

also a few hard copies in the Narthex if would like one.   

 

VALENTINE BAGS- Thirty Valentine Bags are in the Sanctuary windows for the children 
in our church.  If you would like to leave a treat, the bags will be there through February 
24th. Thank you! 

 

LENT/EASTER EVENTS are noted on the additional insert today.  Please plan to join us! 

 

YARD SALE & SERVICE CAMP- The PFPC Yard Sale will be held on April 6th to benefit 
“In God’s Hands Service Camp.”  The service camp will be held June 17th-21st.  Applications 
are available in the Parlor and in the Narthex.   

 

YOUTH GROUP-Thank you to our Youth for giving our sanctuary a “refresh” last weekend!  
They wiped down hymnals, Bibles, pews, and windows.  We appreciate it! 

 

The NKES OTTERPACK PROGRAM is collecting pouches of Martha White Cornbread 
(just add milk or water), canned whole potatoes, canned fruit, complete pancake mix (add 
water only), and pancake syrup (plastic bottles only).  Please put all donations in the box in 
the Parlor.  If you have any questions, please contact Laura Richards.   
 

FAMILY & FRIENDS IN THE MILITARY 
Christopher Arkin, Evin Stovall, Jacob Allen, Brad Ellington, John Goodell, Brandon Belcher, 

Robert Beary, John Tipton 
 
PRAYER CONCERNS 
Hal Wallof; The family of Madge Blais, Jane VanDyke’s sister; Julie Cody, Margaret 
Adamson’s cousin; Cary Johnston, Miles Johnston's son; The family of Rod Fields; Fred 

Gibson, nephew of Jo White; Betty Batkins; Kathy Farmer Harvey; Channing Dawes Bryant; 

Gloria Johnson; Margaret Langenfeld; Steve and Judy Buis; Penny Ozmon; John Dixon; 
Tom Evelyn; Jazmin, Chris, and Cristian Hernandez; Margarita Lacy's mother; Christian 
Shirk; Margaret Roehrbein; Jim Watts; Christopher Smith; Nicholas Brucker 

                      WELCOME Pastor Crystal Varner         
                      Parker!  We are so glad you are here! 
 
                           Everyone please join us for a meet and greet  
                           reception with Crystal after the worship service  
                           today! 
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